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BEFORE YOU LEAVE HOME Families must review 
an at-home self screener each morning to ensure absence of 
COVID-19 symptoms. Students should bring their own reusable 
water bottles for use throughout the day and are allowed to bring 
a bag lunch and snacks from home.

ON THE BUS Students will be required 
to wear masks while on the bus

ARRIVING AT SCHOOL Families who drop off their student 
to school are not currently permitted inside the school building and will 
hand off their student to the classroom teacher outside the building. 

MASK ON Staff, students and visitors must wear face masks in the school building. 
Masks can be removed when eating and drinking at designated times and should 
maintain six feet of physical distance when possible. If a student forgets or loses his or 
her mask, a disposable one will be provided for the day. Students who may need an 
exemption must work with school personnel to determine
if an accommodation is appropriate.

WASH UP Hand sanitizer stations will be available in every classroom 
along with soap and paper towels at classroom sinks. Teachers will require 
students to take breaks for hand-washing before and after eating and 
before sharing learning materials.

OUTSIDE Students 4K-8 are required to wear masks 
on the playground or when outdoors.

LUNCH Students will eat breakfast, lunch and snacks in their 
classroom at their desk/table when possible. School food service staff 
may deliver pre-packaged food items to each classroom. Students can 
bring a bag lunch from home, but must follow the same nut-free food 
item district guidelines. 

RECESS Students must wash their hands before entry and 
upon exiting the playground. Students 4K-8 are required to 
wear masks on the playground or when outdoors.

RESTROOMS Students will be given verbal directions and see 
visual signage posted in the restrooms to remind them to keep 
physical distance. Students must wash their hands before 
returning to their classroom.
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What to Expect at School
Things will look different when students return to school. We are doing 
everything we can to keep students, families and staff safe while creating a 
positive learning environment. 


